Response to Comments

Comment Set 40
Email from Doris M. Schumann dated March 17, 2004
From: Gretchen Schumann [gretchenschumann @ garnett-powers.com]
Sent: Wednesday, March 17, 2004 9:09 AM
To: viejosystem @aspeneg.com
Subject: Viejo System Project

To Whom It May Concern:

| am herewith expressing my desire to bury new and existing transmission lines underground instead of the 40-1
proposed overhead pole installation. | am greatly concerned with the health hazard these lines present to the
public and also with the fact that they bring down the property value of the homes in their vicinity.

Sincerely,

Doris M. Schumann

Garnett-Powers & Associates

Ph: 949-583-2925 ext. 404

Fax: 949-583-2929

Email: gretchenschumann @ garnett-powers.com

This e-mail may contain confidential or priviledged information. If you think you have received this e-mail in
error, please advise the sender by reply e-mail and delete this e-mail immediately. Thank you.
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40-1 Thank you for sharing your concerns. Please see General Response GR-1 regarding EMF and
General Response GR-2 concerning property values. For additional information regarding the
undergrounding of electrical transmission lines please see General Response GR-3, as well as
Appendix 8, which discusses various route options considered by the CPUC.
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